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From: 
Jim Carpenter
Asst. Editor
New Sun Times
Chicago – 52415

To:
Mr. Herman Fox
Editor-in-Chief
New York Times
New York City - 45216

February 12, 2012

Dear Mr. Fox,
This is in reference to the application of Mr. Ben Carter in your Newspaper for the post of ‘Sub-Editor’Mr. Carter has worked under me as a ‘Proof Reader’ for two years. I am writing in support of his job application. 

I would like to tell you that Ben is a very sincere person. He is very intelligent and has thorough knowledge about editing. I was always satisfied with his work. He excelled my expectations.

He was hired as an intern, and he got promoted to ‘Proof Reader’ within a short span of time.

So, I refer Ben’s application for the open position of ‘sub-editor; in your paper. It would be really pleasing to see him work as a sub-editor.
 I am very much sure that he would add value to your company.

Thanking you.
Regards,

Jim Carpenter
Asst. Editor
New Sun Times
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